
 

 
 

MEMO 
 
Date: April 12th, 2022 
To: BPRW Commission 
From: Meghan O’Daniel, Community Garden & Parks Outreach Coordinator 
RE: Sangha Studio Special Use Permit for April 30th, 2022 
 
 
Request for a Special Use Permit at Pomeroy Park to hold a yoga class for fundraising.  
 
Sangha Studio is holding a Community Earth Day celebration and fundraiser at their ONE studio location 
and they are looking to include a yoga class at Pomeroy Park on April 30th from 2pm – 3pm as a part of 
the event. The overarching goal of the event is to get people to think about their impacts on the local and 
global level and to understand what resources available to reduce, reuse and recycle. Funds raised from 
the yoga class will go to the local organization One Tree Planted, which has a focus on reforestation efforts. 
 
Sangha will work with the Department to require the necessary permit based on class size. They have the 
necessary Certificate of Insurance.  
 
Staff contact for the event is Laura Selin. 
 
It is on a day with no conflicting events.  
 
 
Staff Recommendations: 
Allow for Special Use Permit.    
 


